
Grasso PFO Minutes 

October 18, 2021 Virtual 

  

1. Call to order 

a. By RyAne @ 5:02p 

b. There was a quick introduction of the current Board members. 

2. Secretary’s Report 

a. No Minutes to report for this year yet. 

b. We are looking for a new Secretary. If interested, email grassopfo@gmail.com  

3. Treasurer Report 

a. Gail: current report  

I. Vote to accept: Motion by:  2nd by: 

b.  A 2nd Treasurer is wanted for shadowing. If interested, please email 

grassopfo@gmail.com  

4. Administrative Report 

From Mrs. Feeney: Covid numbers are holding. Masks will be required for a while. Many 

things are still virtual.; Open house is October 28th. Shop selection night is still unknown 

if it will be in person.; Sports are doing well.; Track is being put down on the hill. Next 

will be new turf in a few weeks. Bleachers will be delivered soon. Concession stand is 

almost done!; Freshman numbers are at capacity. PSAT is happening and doing well.; 

Not much is planned in the immediate future. POSSIBLE Spirit Week, to give students 

something to participate in.; Parent Conferences will be in February, hoping to meet 

with teachers in person.; We have a new Superintendent.  

5. Committee Reports 

a. From the Ex-Officios 

b. Senior Class- meetings are happening. Seniors are looking at doing their class trip to 

6 Flags of Holiday Hill. Possible trip to VT to ski! Their next meeting was October 

28th. Seniors are looking at other fundraisers to do.  

c. Other 

Good of the Order: 

6. Old Business 

a. Fundraisers 

I. Ink Cartridges – Mrs. Moran- 150 cartridges were dropped off from the 

Millers! We made about $150 off of just those. All cartridges are welcome. 

Most are about $1 each in profit, but can range from .25 cents to $8 each!  

II. Bake Sale  –  (Made about $200, final count isn’t in as RyAne went out of 

town.) Huge thanks to the families that helped make it possible with 
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donations. Small turnout as it was a local election. ** Update: total made is 

$174.50 

7. New Business: 

a. Fundraisers 

I. Spirit Wear- Mr. Jones- will be 6 apparel items. They are prechosen.  

II. Cookie Dough- This will be a class dues fundraiser. Items by CherryDale. This 

fundraiser will start soon. We want to have items back by Thanksgiving. 

III. Pasta Sale- Starts tonight! An email will go out with information. Goes until 

the 13th of November. 40% Profit, ships direct! 

IV. Wanting to do a wreath fundraiser. If anyone has a contact or localish 

company that does this, please let us know! Monica Potts to work on getting 

us a contact. 

V. Bake Sale- Sheri - November 2nd. Will need additional donations, and helpers 

throughout the day. @ Groton Municipal Building.  

VI. School Supplies- Suzanne Guillet will help Mrs. Moran make a flyer.  

VII. TugBoat Santa- November 27th. 1p-6pish. Karen Jacobs is lending us a 

percolator. Vince Whittle has an Igloo cooler for us to use. Mrs. Moran has a 

coffee pot if we need it.   

b. Facebook- we do have a new Facebook page and group. The group is public. Look for 

Grasso PFO as the page name, and Grasso Tech PFO as the group name. 

c. Email- We also have a new email! RyAne has inputted the names and emails for 

those that turned in the forms that were sent out over the Summer. Agendas, 

minutes, meeting reminders will all be sent out through that email, as well as Mr 

Jones doing his posts, parent square and the website. GrassoPFO@gmail.com 

 

8. Adjourned  

a. Time:5:43p By: RyAne Taylor 

 

Board meeting November 1st   5:00p TBD 

General Meeting November 15th  5p Virtually   

 

In attendance: Carey Moran, Sheri Marchand, Suzanne Guillet, Karen Jacobs, Chris 

Jones, Monica Potts, Jeninne Dahl, Wendy Canty, Vince Whittle, Kelsie Miler, Pat 

Feeney, RyAne Taylor 


